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Good morning, Michael,
 
Thank you very much for reaching out. I have received the notices that you sent via U.S.
Mail. This outfitter is not an Authorized Permittee. I do have a lot of concerns about hunting
outfits that lease land from a landowner that abuts the U.S. National Forest land.
I have checked with my colleagues in the surrounding districts, and they do not have an
authorized outfitter by that name either.
 
I am happy to hop on a virtual phone call with you. Does the county have a standard form
for reply to these notices?

Thank you!
Allison
 

Allison Lawrence 
Permit Administrator Recreation
Special Use and Mountain
Sports

Forest Service
Medicine Bow-Routt National
Forests & Thunder Basin
National Grassland
p: 970-870-2185
c: 970-819-5030
f: 970-870-2284
allison.lawrence@usda.gov

925 Weiss Drive
Steamboat Springs, CO 80487
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HI Allison,
 
I work with Alan Goldich at County Planning. I’m reviewing an application for a use permit for fall
hunting operations based out of 52255 County Road 80.
 
https://cityview2.iharriscomputer.com/RouttCountyPortal/Planning/Status?planningId=5606
 
We are not seeing Snake River Outfitters on the USFS Outfitter map (not sure how current our
version is). 
 
What are you seeing on your end?
 
Thank you,
 
Michael
 
Michael Eggert
Routt County Planning
970-879-2704
136 6th Street, Suite 200
Steamboat Springs, CO 80487
meggert@co.routt.co.us
 

 
 
 
 

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication is confidential and intended solely for use by the
recipient(s). If you are not the recipient, understand that any disclosure or distribution of the contents is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have
been automatically archived.

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended
recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the
information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal
penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and
delete the email immediately.

https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/4L11CxkLgAi123KvsvhlUyIRs5?domain=cityview2.iharriscomputer.com
mailto:meggert@co.routt.co.us

